Chris began his career at the department in September of 1983. During his
time with the department Chris worked in a variety of positions including
patrol, narcotics and served as the youth officer at Salem High School. He
was promoted to Sergeant in March of 2004 and spent time in services
division as well as patrol prior to being promoted to Lieutenant in August
2008.

Chris has a long history of serving on the departments Emergency
Response Team and has served as it commander.

Chief Jeff Dudley says “Chris has been a true servant to the City. We all
hate to see him leave but wish him well in his retirement”



